COUNCIL OF LEGAL EDUCATION
GENERAL NOTICE NO 14 OF 2020
WORK PLACE GUIDELINES ON COVID-19 PANDEMIC
FUMIGATION

In compliance with Government guidelines and protocols on prevention
and suppression of the spread of COVID-19, the CLE offices will be

fumigated on Friday 14t August 2020.

As a consequence, Council of Legal Education offices in Acacia and
Baobab blocks will remain closed and normal business will resume on
Monday 17t August 2020 at 8.00 a.m.

Any inconvenience occasioned by the notice is highly regretted.
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. J. K. Gakeri

SECRETARY/CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER

COUNCIL OF LEGAL EDUCATION




